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Dear Educators & Parents,

We are BUZZed to invite you and your students to participate in our Imperial Valley Regional
Chamber of Commerce 19th Annual Westmorland Honey Festival Spelling Bee! Spelling Bees
help promote literacy by allowing children to work towards a specific goal and providing a
forum in which children can demonstrate their accomplishments. Spelling Bees also help
children improve their spelling, vocabulary, study and public speaking skills and ability to thrive
under pressure. BEE-excited with us to include any student interested in participating from your
4th through 8th grade classes in experiencing this classic competition.

The 19th Annual Honey Festival Spelling Bee will be held on November 16th, 2024. The Festival
will be from 8:00 am to 2:00pm and include many exciting activities and vendors. The Spelling
Bee will start at 11:30am and conclude by 12:45pm. The students will be split into two
competitions, first 4th grade through 6th grade and second 7th and 8th grades. All Competitors
will need to meet at the main stage area of the Festival by 11:15am.

We are including a suggested study guide list of 100 words (not inclusive of all potential words).
Also included are the official spelling Bee rules. We encourage your students to study the words
in preparation for the spelling bee. This is a great opportunity for each student to improve their
spelling and have fun! The top three winners in each grade band will receive a trophy. In
addition, first place finishers in each grade band will receive a gift certificate prize and
yearlong recognition as the 19Th Annual Honey Festival Spelling Bee Champion! All students
participating will receive a commemorative ribbon for their hard work and efforts.

Space is limited. RSVBEE and register your participating students online:
www.ivregionalchamber.com/events Same day registration will be allowed (space permitted)

Thank you so much for your participation!



19th Annual Westmorland Honey Festival Spelling Bee Rules

 When it is your turn to spell the word, please stand and make your way to the
microphone stand at the front of the main staging area.

1.

 When you miss a word, please make your way off the staging area to join the
audience.

2.

 It is suggested that the contestant say the word before spelling it and after.
However, the contestant will not be disqualified for not saying the word

3.

 No wrong letters may be used in the spelling of a word.4.
 As long as no wrong letter is used, a contestant may repeat the letters to
spell the word correctly.

5.

 The contestant may ask for a definition or for the use of the word in a
sentence. 

6.

 Capital letters and hyphens must be acknowledged when spelling in order
for the word to be correct.

7.

 In terms of a misspelled word, it will be necessary for the last person standing
to spell the missed word and one more word to be declared the champion.

8.

In case a word is misunderstood and spelled in a different tense, as long as
that word is spelled correctly, the proctor will give the word again, using a
sentence.

9.



19th Annual Westmorland Honey Festival Spelling Bee Study
Words for Fourth, Fifth, & Sixth Graders



19th Annual Westmorland Honey Festival Spelling Bee Study
Words for Seventh & Eighth Graders


